
 

 

Council Update – April 13, 2020 

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

Town Hall and KidSpace staff members are working from home researching activities, and pushing out 

important and current information pertaining the health crisis we are in at this time.  

I am regularly corresponding with our main vendors for the 4th of July, and also  receiving regular 

updates pertaining to the status of local Farmers Market. 

If there is information you are receiving that our residents should be aware of please send that 

information to me and we will make sure it is put out on all of our social media sites and also our Town 

Hall and KidSpace webpage  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


